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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Members of Committee of the Whole 
 
FROM: Adelina Urbanski, Commissioner of Community and Health Services 
 
DATE: September 4, 2014 
 
RE: 9060 Jane Street, Vaughan - Programs and Service Update  
 
I am pleased to provide an update on the Program and Service Delivery plan for the new 
9060 Jane Street location. The new facility is designed to provide citizens access to a variety of 
services and clinics at street level.  
 
The building allows for expansion of service offerings, in particular the establishment of Public Health 
programs and services in the southwest of the Region. The facility also provides space for Social 
Services programs including the movement of employees from the 3901 Highway 7 leased facility. 
 
The building will house 196 employees at start up with space for up to 230 at full capacity. Occupancy 
of the building will start in November 2014. The following programs and services will be provided at 
the location: 
 
• Prenatal education  
• Breast feeding clinics 
• Dental screening and preventive oral health services for eligible children 
• Sexual health clinics 
• Private well water drop-off for bacterial analysis 
• Immunization clinics 
• Ontario Works 
• Early Intervention Services 
 
The 9060 Jane Street location is conveniently located at the intersection of Jane Street and Rutherford 
Road directly across from the Vaughan Mills Terminal, providing ease of access for citizens. 
 
If you require additional information about CHS programs and services at this location, please contact 
Krista Oliver, Director of Business Operations and Quality Assurance at Ext. 72088.  
 
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
Adelina Urbanski 
Commissioner of Community and Health Services 
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